
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 14, 2025 

Endeavour United Co.,Ltd. 

 

 

Interview Publication Announcement 

 

We are pleased to announce that Fukashi Takahashi, our Senior Vice President was 

featured in a special interview published in the April 2nd edition of the Weekly Senior 

Housing Newspaper, in an article titled “Strategies drawn up by investment funds”. 

 

＜Publication information＞  

Weekly Senior Housing Newspaper, April 2nd (No. 796), page 6 

“Strategies drawn up by investment funds” 

 




